
Docket Nos. 50-.206 -361, 50-362 DEC 23-198 
Southern California Edison Company 
P. O..Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: NRC Inspection at SONGS 1, 2 and 3 

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. D. J. Willett of this 
office on November 28 - December 20, 1985, of activities author ized by NRC 
License Nos. DPR-13, NPF-10 and NPF-15.  

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed 
inspection report. This inspection consisted of examination of License 
Event Reports (LER's).  

No violations of NRC requirements were identified within the scope of this 
inspection.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy. of this letter and the enclosure 
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection we will be glad to 
discuss them with you..  

Sincerely, 

Ortginal signed UV 
. F Kirsch 

D. F. kirsch, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 

Enclosure: 
Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/85-34 50-361/85-33 50-362/85-32 

cc w/enclosure: 
D. J. Fogarty, SCE 
H. B. Ray, SCE (San Clemente) 
H. E. Morgan, SCE (San Clemente) 
State of CA 

bcc w/enclosure: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS); J. Martin; G. Cook; 
B. Faulkenberry; Resident Inspector; Project Inspector; 

bcc w/o enclosure: LFMB 
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